
NOTICE
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT

NORTHERN DISTRICT OF OHIO

Effective March 1, 1999, the U.S. Bankruptcy Court for the Northern
District of Ohio, located in Akron, Canton, Cleveland, Toledo and Youngstown,
will accept MasterCard and VISA credit cards from non-debtors for all payments
over one dollar.

Kenneth J. Hirz 
Clerk of Court
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